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	Dear Parents and Carers, 
It has been an action-packed two weeks since the start of term. Fantastic, engaging activities have been taking place across the school to embrace our Take One Dahl learning experience. 

In Reception and Key Stage 1, Hedgehog Class have been painting enormous crocodiles and acting out characters from Roald Dahl’s tale. Foxes Class had a visit from ‘Grandma’ as part of their learning about George’s Marvellous Medicine and have had fun creating nonsense ingredients for their potions.
In Key Stage 2, Badgers Class have been imagining what it would be like to win the Golden Ticket to the Chocolate Factory and Owls Class have been designing and painting glass dream jars as part of their immersion into writing their own BFG-style stories. 
It was a delight to see everyone dressing in yellow on 13th September to celebrate what would have been Roald Dahl’s 100th Birthday and the quality of writing that the children have produced has been excellent. We look forward to sharing our work across the curriculum with you on Friday 7th October when we welcome you into our classes.
Harvest Service
We have been rehearsing our songs for the upcoming Harvest Festival which will take place at St Peter’s Church, Offham at 2pm on Monday 3rd October. Thank you in advance for donations of non-perishable goods, which will need to be brought into school on Friday 30th September. The contributions will be distributed by St Peter’s Church. 
Attendance

We want all of our children in school for every day of the academic year. If your child is unable to attend school (due to illness, for example) please contact the School Office daily at the start of the school day on: 01273 400370 informing us.
Gates at the end of the day

As clubs have now started, the gates will be closed at 3.20pm and every parent/carer needs to have left the premises via the side gate. If you are collecting your child from clubs, the club leader will bring your child to the side gate for collection. 

To ensure we continue to provide a safe and secure environment for all children to flourish we request that no adults or parents come into school without having signed in at Reception. 

School uniform

Thank you for getting your children ready for the start of the new school year. It has been lovely to see them looking so smart. Please can I remind you that, as stated in our prospectus, we ask that our children wear sensible, dark coloured shoes to school; trainers are to be worn for PE sessions only. It would be helpful too, if you could ensure that all items of clothing are marked with your children’s names. Please ensure that your child has their PE kit in school for the days shared with you on their class curriculum letter. 
Lost property
All lost property is stored in a central location by Hedgehogs cloakroom. In addition to this, Year 6 Prefects will sort and attempt to return named items on Friday afternoons. Please clearly label your child’s property to ensure its safe return! 

Water bottles
Please send your child to school with a labelled water bottle as keeping well hydrated throughout the day boosts learning! 

	Prefects
In recognition of their hard work and resilience over their time at Hamsey, the following Year 6 children have been selected as School Prefects. 

Well done to Theo, Jude, Jim, Alice, Tom and Anoushka in Owls Class. Prefects will be carrying out school responsibilities such as being responsible for class team points and leading play activities. 

Further prefects will be nominated as the year goes on.
Class Blogs
Our class blogs are now live! Please log onto your child’s class blog using the details given to you in the Curriculum Letter or via the website links. On these blogs, you will find out more information about the learning taking place in class, important information about upcoming events and links to letters and homework. 
Curriculum Meetings

Thank you to parents who attended the class curriculum meetings this week. We hope you found the sessions informative. We intend to run these meetings termly.
Consent forms 
Please ensure you have signed and returned your consent form for your child to participate in local visits, to have their photograph published on the website and for Internet access within school.  If you have not yet returned this form, speak to your child’s Class Teacher who will provide you with another copy. 
Dates for your diary!
Please note these dates are not exhaustive and can be subject to change.
October 2016

Monday 3rd
(2pm)

Harvest Festival at Offham Church

Friday 7th
(1.30pm-3pm)

Celebration of Roald Dahl Open Classes

Friday 14th October

Owls Class Assembly 9am

(Parents welcome)

Thursday 20th
End of Term 1

Friday 21st
INSET Day

Monday 31st

Start of Term 2

November 2016

Friday 4th November

Hedgehogs 
Class Assembly

(Parents welcome)

Friday 11th November

Foxes Class Assembly

(Parents Welcome)

Tuesday 15th
(5pm-7pm)

Wednesday 16th
(4pm-6pm)

Parents Meetings with Teachers

Thursday 17th

Individual and Family Photographs

Friday 18th November

Badgers Class Assembly

(Parents welcome)

December 2016

Wednesday 14th 

KS1 Christmas Performance (am)

KS2 Carol Concert (pm)

Wednesday 21st

End of Term 2

January 2017

Tuesday 3rd
Start of Term 3

On a final note, Mr Wright and I are very much looking forward to being active members of the PTA this year. As you will have seen in a letter from the Chair, this meeting will take place on Wednesday 28th September at 2.15pm in the Hall. We look forward to seeing new and existing members there.
Best wishes,
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       Gemma Roxburgh                   Stewart James
       Head of School                       Executive Head
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